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SCHOOL CLOSINGS 

Summer Holidays        
School ends on               
Friday 29th June 2007  

 

HILL TOP NEWS 
A Ne w s l e t t e r  f ro m S t  J o h n’s  B us i ne s s  &  E nt e r pr i s e  Co l l e g e  

May 2007 
5th Edition 

ST JOHN’S STUDENTS RAISE MONEY FOR                              
VARIOUS CHARITIES  

SPIRIT OF PAUL MCGIRR FUND - £1,156.68 TROCAIRE— £3,166.11 

Year 12 students started their Study Leave on Friday 11th May, prior 
to sitting their GCSE examinations.  To mark the occasion              

Fr McEntee celebrated mass for the Year 12’s and their parents.     
After mass they were treated to light refreshments. Ms McLaughlin 

entertained the gathering with a trip “down Memory Lane” in a 
powerpoint presentation.  Sheena Callaghan produced a video which 

gave a unique insight into life outside and inside the classroom.        
A great afternoon was had by all. 

GOOD LUCK & BEST WISHES FOR THE FUTURE!!                                
FROM 
ALL 
THE 

STAFF 
 



Sloughan Glen Trip 
On April 30th Year 9’s went on an educational visit to Sloughan Glen to study River and Waterfall        

features.  As always this is an excellent project for Second years. Not only do they enjoy this topic but 
they learn about the environment in their area especially around Sloughan Glen. 

Year 9 students enjoying themselves 

        Drawing sketches of a feature Drawing the waterfall in Sloughan Glen on a            
glorious day 

                                               

DRUMQUIN DYNAMO 

Congratulations to Claire McGrath, 9A1 who recently came 2nd in 
an essay competition sponsored by Drumquin Association.       
This competition was open to all students from Drumquin          

attending local 2nd level schools in the Omagh area.                  
Claire wrote a charming story about her godmother’s wedding.                                          

Her £50 award was richly deserved.  Well done Claire! 

 Congratulations to Conor, Ronan and Paul who are 
on the Tyrone Minor Panel. We are delighted that 
three of our past students are playing with the 

County Team and we wish them the best of luck in 
all their games. 

 

U14 Girls Gaelic Football 

Congratulations to our U14 girls team who 
beat Loreto Millford, Donegal in the           

preliminary round of the Ulster Championship. 
Unfortunately the girls couldn’t overcome a 

strong Ballieborough Community School, Cavan 
in the quarter final round. However, the girls 
fought hard especially in the second half of 

the game to lose only by a narrow margin. Well 
done girls for getting so far in the             

competition.  We are very proud of you all! 

Feis Fhearmanach 
Four students from Years 8, 9 and 10 entered the                                           

History  Section of Fermanagh Feis.   The winners were 
Arlene Anthony (9A1) 2nd,  Declan McKenna (10A1) 2nd 
Theresa McCarney (10A1) 3rd, Conor Sludden (10A2) 3rd 

Maith Sibh 


